
 Summer 2025 

 Hello! 
 Welcome to 3rd grade! We’re so excited that we’ll be working together this year. 

 We can't wait to learn all about you as a student and a person. We’ll do many great 
 things together this year as we explore Massachusetts, weather, butterflies, fractions, 
 and many interesting projects. We have iPads in 3rd grade, so we’ll do a lot with 
 technology too. 

 We've been reading some great books this summer and hope you have too. 
 Remember to keep track of your reading  .  We’re heading  to Wellesley Books later this 
 summer to pick some new books for our classrooms. During the first few days of 
 school, we would like to share and discuss some of the different books you read during 
 your summer vacation. Also, remember to practice your math facts and try some fun 
 math activities to keep your mind sharp over the summer. 

 We are looking forward to a wonderful school year and getting to know all of 
 you. Please review the supply list, which will tell you what you need during the first 
 week of school. Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 Sincerely, 

 Ms. Fiore  fiorek@wellesleyps.org 
 Mrs. Lundbohn  lundbohnj@wellesleyps.org 
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